Cefalo, James

From: Cefalo, James

Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 11:18 AM
To: ‘Luke Marchant'

Subject: Updated Shapes

Luke,

I am completing the final review of Application for Permit 25-14488 filed in the name of Comore Development Inc. The
application says the outside irrigation will be covered by water right 25-14240. In June of this year, you filed an
ownership change splitting water right 25-14240 into two rights: 25-14240 (2.52 cfs 627.6 af, 156.9 ac) and 25-14487
(1.31 cfs, 326 af, 81.5 acres). Both of these rights are located within a large permissible place of use. | can’t find maps
showing how the rights were to be arranged after the split. When you get a chance, can you send me updated maps
(and shapefiles) showing the intended irrigation acres for water rights 25-14240 and 25-14487.

James Cefalo
Regional Manager
IDWR Eastern Region
(208) 525-7161



